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Waterline Replacement Project in Falls City 
(KLZA)-- Construction has begun in Falls City on a water main project on Valley
Street.

The current 2-inch line that has been plagued by leaks is being replaced with a
new larger capacity line.

The line from 16th to 19th Street will be replaced.  Work started last week and is
expected to take 30 days to complete.  

During the project Valley Street is closed to the public, only residents living along
the street will be able to enter.

The City appreciates the cooperation from motorists during the project.
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